
Be a Bridge Builder 

Zechariah 2:11, Acts 13:47 

Pastor Darrell Nelson 

                    Nursery                Preschool               Elementary  
                   Ages 0-2 years             Ages 2-4               Ages 5-4th Grade                  

                                   10:00 Service              Offered at 8:30 and 10:00 Services       

Righteous Rabbit Trails-Tonight at 6:30 p.m. in the Fellowship Hall 
Each week we will have the opportunity to respond to and dive deeper into the 

morning's sermon, while it is still fresh on our mind. Everyone is welcome! 

  

 

   Men’s Ministry Bible Study           Youth Group – Last Day will be June 2 
    Wednesdays 7:30-8:30 a.m.                Wednesdays 3:30-5:00 p.m. – Jr. High “Elevate” 

                                                                     6:15-8:15 p.m. – Sr. High “Vertical” 

Congratulations to Lucie Landwehr for being awarded this year’s 

 Sally Richards Memorial Scholarship 

We are spring cleaning. All Lost and Found items left in the MMC coat 

room will be taken to Goodwill after June 2; check for any missing items! 

Pot Blessing Meal – Sunday, June 6 

Join us to celebrate Lorraine Green’s retirement with a pot blessing 

meal after the 11:00 service in the Fellowship Hall.  

Please bring a dish to pass. Everyone is invited to join.  

Men’s Ministry Men’s Golf Tournament 
Join us at the Iron River Golf Course on June 12. Registration, coffee, and treats 

from 7:00-8:00 a.m. will be followed by a Shot Gun start at 8:00 a.m.  We will golf 

18 holes followed by a good meal. The cost of $40 includes a cart and 

prizes.  Bob Coleman will be sharing a devotional.  We need you to sign 

up at the Welcome Center by June 6. If you have questions, please call 

Dennis Wedan at 715-919-4103 or Virgil Nelson at 715-364-2274. 

                Vacation Bible School!  June 14 – 18, 2021 
Ten adult and one youth volunteer still needed!  Registration open 

for kids entering 4K-5th Grade!  Sign up for both on the church 

website or on the VBS Bulletin Boards. A first-time volunteer meeting 

will be held on Sunday, June 6 at 10:00 a.m. in the Mission Kidz! 

headquarters.  The mandatory meeting for all volunteers will be on 

Sunday, June 13 at 5:00 p.m.  Clean plastic containers (mayonnaise size) with 

lids are needed for a VBS Craft; please drop off in the Mission Kidz! hallway. 

Dear Church Family and Friends,   
 

Thank you all so much for the incredible evening of worship and 

testimony to the glory of God and the amazing ways He is working 

among us!  You will always be our cherished friends in Christ.  God 

has something so awesome planned so continue to seek Him first.   
 

  Love in Him, Carey, Jennifer, Josiah and Tori, and Laryssa Vik 

 

Bible Studies & Youth Group 


